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 Introduction

Summer is here, bringing plenty of sunshine, smiles, and special moments to share.
In this issue, we’ll take a look back at some of the fun we’ve had so far and share
what’s coming up. We hope this newsletter adds a little extra joy to your day.

If you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates just
let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up 

Best wishes,

Highwood Care Home Team

Garden Time

We've been enjoying time in the garden, donning our sunglasses, applying our sun
cream, and spending wonderful moments together.

Younger Generation

Bringing our residents together with the younger generation is always beautiful to
see; this session had a dinosaur theme. After spending some time catching the sun,
it was great to let off some steam in our lovely garden. 

GladtoCare Week

An incredible highlight and a spotlight on a sector where this is truly a vocation. The
humour, impact, dedication, and commitment our colleagues display every day make
us who we are.

We kicked off with Motivation Monday, with colleagues, friends, and relatives
participating, followed by Tune It Up Tuesday. Next was Wellness Wednesday,
during which we meditated, had hand massages, and enjoyed a yoga session. We
did what made us feel absolutely amazing: a picnic filled with laughter and smiles,
sunshine, and the most delightful Hocking's Dairy Cream Ices on Feel Good Friday,
marking the official end of the week. This is what GladtoCare week is all about. 

A huge thank you to Hocking's for taking their ice cream van out of its usual
schedule to help our colleagues and residents indulge in delicious Devon ice cream. 

Bread Art

We knew we had a talented bunch of residents, but who knew bread could look so
beautiful? Our wonderful wellbeing lead, Morgan, likes to explore new things, and
'Bread Art' came to fruition! From making the bread to designing the 'Gardens' and
providing sensory stimulation, this activity was a real treat.

Zumba

There are always smiles when Roberto Zumba visits, but we think these photos truly
capture the impact he has on our home. Regular physical activity offers numerous
benefits for older adults, including improved physical and mental health, increased
independence, and enhanced social connections. Exercise helps maintain a healthy
weight, reduces the risk of falls by strengthening muscles, and supports cognitive
function. It can also boost mood, increase energy levels, and lower the risk of
various age-related diseases.

100 Years of McVities

Who doesn't love dunking a biscuit in their tea? We received these fantastic
hampers at the home, and it would have been rude not to take full advantage. With a
hot cuppa in one hand and a favourite McVities digestive in the other, we
participated in a quiz about all things biscuits. We took the time to enjoy them all to
help decide what our favourite biscuit is to enjoy with our tea.

Social Media

Make sure to check out the Highwood Care Home Facebook Page.
 

Don't Forget To 'Like' Us!

Leave A Review

We would be very grateful if you could spare a few minutes to write a review for us:

Carehome.co.uk Reviews
 

Google Review
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